
Kyle has been part of the ASP for several years 
and we have enjoyed having him in our little 

family! Kyle is a great part of our program and 
is a wonderful role model for all of the kids in 
our program! He has a great personality, the 
best sense of humor and is very respectful of 

everyone. He is always willing to lend a helping 
hand whenever asked, whether it be going with 

a younger student to get ice cream or giving 
someone encouragement when needed. He has 
terrific sportsmanship! Kyle participates in all 

that we offer and always does so with enthusi-
asm and energy. We have watched Kyle become 

a truly wonderful young man. 
Keep up the great work, Kyle! 


